
From: Ercole Shaw <EShaw@richtonpark.org>  
Sent: Friday, January 8, 2021 3:55 PM 
To: Member Input <memberinput@iccsafe.org> 
Cc: Regan Stockstell <RStockstell@richtonpark.org>; Pete Saunders <PSaunders@richtonpark.org>; 
emakra@mayorscaucus.org 
Subject: current process in developing codes 
 
To whom it may Concern; 
 
Municipal Code officials have always had the welfare of their communities in hand and was the efforts 
of the Officials that made the changes to the 2018 codes 
 
We urge the ICC to continue the current process in developing the IECC code, which allows local 
government officials to vote on updates. Our local government officials are knowledgeable on how the 
code is administered, so it is crucial that they are involved in the decision-making process. Code officials 
vote with the public’s interest in mind, rather than financial interests. 
 
Respectfully,  
 
Eric Shaw  
 Building Commissioner 
Village of Richton Park 
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